On November 21, 2011 the Antrim Conservation Commission met at Antrim Town
Hall at 530pm. In attendance were: Linda Bryer, Ron Cheetham and Peter Beblowski.
[tems discussed were:

i

(]

NH ACC Annual Meeting on November 5, 2011. Meeting attended by Ron
Cheetham and Peter Beblowski. Ron attended several workshops involving
water and shoreline protection issues. Peter attended a workshop on Natural
Resource Inventories, How to lead a Conservation Hike and marketing &
collaboration with other organizations and non-profit groups.

NH Audubon sent a copy of The State of NH Birds. Peter read the report &
passed it on to Ron.

Campbell Pond Project — on going. No word from Gallen or selectmen.

Capital Improvement Plan (CIP) request came in after our previous meeting and
committee held their first meeting before our next (this one). I spoke with Mrs
Chauncey and I asked her to bring forward a request of $10,000 for the
conservation land acquisition fund. Which she did last week. Discussion was
held about the CIP and fund and 3-0 vote to request above amount this year.

Questions regarding the Current Use Fund came up. Need to ask Galen for
Conservation Fund update.

Additional discussion was held regarding Natural Resource Inventory (Phase I &
II). Peter to contact Jeffry Littleton at http://moosewoodecoloeical.com/ to have
him talk to the Commission about doing NRI for small, large properties managed
by the con com or town-wide assessment.

The above discussion transitioned into the role of the con com and Peter provided
a copy of RSA 36A.

Ron Cheetham (RC made a motion to end the public meeting and go into a non-
public session in accordance with RSA 91-A:3, Linda Bryer (LB) seconded the
motion. Voted 3-0, aye- LB, RC, PB.

Following discussion, LB made a motion to seal the non-public minutes, continue
the non-public session on Sunday November 27, 2011 at 4pm and close the
present non-public session. Voted 3-0, aye- LB, RC, PB.

Respectively recorded and submitted by Peter Beblowski
Meeting ended at 615pm.



